Please Give a Little Joy to Our Community's
Local Children This Christmas Season
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Accepting Donations
DECEMBER1-10, 2022

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul is looRing for donations of
new unwrapped toys for local children in our community.

Helotes Drop-off Locations:

John T. Floore's Country Store Helotes City Hall
14492 Old Bandera Road 12951 Bandera Road




